
 

 

 

 

ATTENTION: STUDENTS, PARENTS, GUARDIANS AND CAREGIVERS 

Any clothing with a hood may not be worn inside of KENDRICK HIGH SCHOOL!!!! 

 

 

 

Head Coverings and Hoods 

 

➢ No head coverings inside the building of any kind unless administrative approval has been 

granted for a special circumstance.  No shower caps, hats, durags or bonnets or hooded clothing 

or garments are allowed in the building.  Students will be required to place the items in their 

locker at the beginning of the school day.  Students who do not have a locker the item will be 

confiscated and returned only to the parent and a conference will be held concerning the rule 

violation.   

➢ Clothing or garments that have a hood may be worn to school, but once students are inside of 

the building the clothing or garment with a hood must be removed off of the student’s person 

and placed in the student’s locker or in their bag until they are able to place the hooded 

garment, as well as their bag into their locker.  (Parents it is strongly recommended to not 

purchase students clothing or garments with a hood, however once a student is inside of the 

building the hooded garment must be taken off and placed inside of the student’s locker.) 

 


